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Notice of conclusion of audit
Annual Governance & Accountability Return for the year ended 31 March 2019

Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014
Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234)

	NOTICE

	
1. The audit of accounts for Penrith Town Council for the year ended 31 March 2019 has been completed and the accounts have been published.

2. The Annual Governance & Accountability Return is available for inspection by any local government elector of the area of Penrith Town Council on application to:
Jack Jones, Responsible Finance Officer
Unit 1, Church House,
19-24 Friargate,
Penrith,
Cumbria CA11 7XR
Email: office@penrithtowncouncil.co.uk

The Return will be available for inspection during the Council’s normal  working hours, on giving reasonable notice, by application to Jack Jones at the above address.

3. Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £1.00 for each copy of the Annual Governance & Accountability Return.

Announcement made by:  Jack Jones, Responsible Finance Officer
Date of announcement:     9 September 2019





